
From: Simon Tregurtha
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Chris Panaitescu
Subject: ACHCS Case No. RO0000026/Landlord and Public Notification
Date: Thursday, February 19, 2015 11:42:18 AM
Attachments: 038-Feb 2015 Invitation to Comment Potential Case Closure.pdf

Dear Mr. Wickham,
 
We received your Landlord and Public Notification letter dated February 5, 2015
 regarding the potential case closure for Shell Station # 13-5699 (former Thrifty Oil
 Co. SS # 038) located at 5755 Broadway, Oakland, CA 94618 (ACHCS Case No.
 RO0000026). On February 18, 2015, we mailed to you Thrifty’s comments to the
 Agency’s intention to close the above referenced case under the Low Threat
 Closure policy.
 
For your convenience, I have attached a PDF copy of our February 18, 2015 letter.
 
Simon Tregurtha, PG
Project Manager
Thrifty Oil Co./Golden West Refining Co.
13116 Imperial Highway
Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670
Ph: (562) 921-3581 Ext. 260
Fax: (562) 921-7510
Tregurtha@Thriftyoil.com
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